RADNOR TOWNSHIP MEMORIAL DAY PARADE COMMITTEE

Information Packet for 2023 Parade

	We are pleased that you and your organization will be marching in this year’s Radnor Memorial Day Parade on Monday, May 29.  The staging area for the Parade is the parking lot behind the Radnor Financial Center Building on Lancaster Avenue across from St. David’s Square Shopping Center.  Because hundreds of people and vehicles participate in the Parade, we ask that your organization comply with the instructions below to ensure the safety of all participants:

	1.  In addition to this Information Packet, a list of all units marching in the Parade and the order in which the units will depart from the staging is attached to the covering e-mail.  A map of the staging area which indicates by number where each group should assemble within the staging area will be sent separately.  

2.  The Parade will start from the staging area at 9:45 a.m. sharp.  We ask that all organizations assemble in their respective areas by no later than 9:00 a.m.

3.  Vehicles entering the staging area should use one of the driveways off Lancaster Avenue or Radnor Chester Road as shown on the map.  The ramp to the west of 555 Lancaster Avenue is reserved exclusively as a staging area for units.  No vehicles will be permitted to use this ramp to enter or exit the staging area.

4.  Only those people and vehicles participating in the Parade will be permitted within the staging area at the top of the map.  Vehicles not participating in the Parade should be parked in the locations shown on the map.  

5.  If a vehicle is discharging a marcher for the Parade, the vehicle should enter the staging area through one of the two entrance ramps, discharge the marcher, and then exit the staging area through the other entrance driveway.

6.  The line of march of the Parade is west on Lancaster Avenue to the intersection with South Wayne Avenue and then south on South Wayne to the Township War Memorial.  No parking is permitted near the War Memorial, the South Wayne Avenue municipal parking lot or the streets adjacent to the War Memorial during the Parade.

	7.  In order to maintain the flow of the Parade, we ask that all units maintain a distance of 50 feet from the preceding unit.  Please make certain that the gap between your organization and the group in front of you does not exceed 50 feet.

	8.  PLEASE DO NOT GIVE CANDY OR OTHER OBJECTS TO SPECTATORS ALONG THE PARADE ROUTE.  Such activities slow the pace of the Parade and endanger children running onto Lancaster Avenue to get the handouts.

	9.  Vehicles in the line of march should not blow horns or sound sirens.

          10.  There will be a short memorial service at the War Memorial immediately following the conclusion of the Parade.  We invite all participants in the Parade to attend the service.

          11.  Please go to our website, http://www.radnormemorialday.org, for any last-minute instructions, particularly if the weather is threatening.

	We look forward to seeing you on Memorial Day and we hope you have a great Parade!



